

9 February 2018

SUPERSTAR CRICKET/GIRLS SMASH CRICKET

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Your child has expressed an interest in participating in Superstar Cricket or Girls Smash Cricket being held in Gore every Tuesday afternoon.

The first games begin Tuesday 20 February 2018

If your child is interested, please complete the Permission Slip below and return to school by Monday 12 February.

When:	Tuesday afternoons from 4.00pm
-------	--------------------------------

(Six weeks of competition)

Where: Hamilton Park, Gore

Who: Year 1-4, Year 5-8

Cost: Superstar cricket - \$20 per child (Please pay at school office asap)

Girls Smash - Free

Other: Parents are required to transport and organise their own children.

Lockie	Brenssell
Sports	Coordinator

Ų	
2	~
\sim	•

SUPERSTAR/GIRLS SMASH CRICKET COMPETITION - GORE

Signed Date	
Hamilton Park in Gore each week on a Tuesday. I understand the transport, coaching and organisation are my own responsibility.	hat
I give permission for my childparticipate in the Superstar/Girls Smash Cricket Competition be	

Please return this slip to school by Monday 12 February